

30th July 2018

Dear Parents / Caregivers Golflands Campus

SAFETY AT THE SCHOOL GATE

I understand that the traffic congestion outside schools in the morning and afternoon peak times is very frustrating. Not only that, but illegal parking puts our children at risk.

Elim Christian College Golflands Campus will be implementing a programme called 'Safety at the School Gate'. This aims to create a safer environment for our students, staff and parents travelling to and from school.

We will have parking wardens outside our school during drop-off and pickup times; if you are parking inappropriately, you will be fined. Please check the link below for information about parking infringements and fines.

https://at.govt.nz/driving-parking/parking-rules/types-of-infringements/

Remember your children can walk to school if you drop them a bit further away; they will cross safely at the Kea Crossing.

Let's keep our School Travelwise.

Yours sincerely

Murray Burton MNZM Principal